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Andrea Gyger

From: Jimi Mack 

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 8:39 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comment on Rule 16.2.1 (c)

Dear Colorado Secretary of State Wayne Williams, 

 

In response to proposed rule draft Rule 16.2.1 (c), I object to any ambiguous wording in the rule that would 

permit a voter the discretion to use email voting except in truly hardship cases where mail or telephonic fax 

return of a ballot is the only method of returning the ballot after receipt by the voter in order to expect receipt of 

the voted ballot in the clerk’s office by eight days after election day. 

Sincerely,  

Jimi McFarland 

 




